369. I Hamilton
From: Ian Hamilton 
Subject: Changes to Copyright Law

re: Australian Law Reform Commission  proposed cghanges to Copyright Law. Part 6 – Statutory Licences, and Part 13 – Educational Use.
 
Dear Commissioners,
 
These proposed changes transform a simple and time efficient system into a more complex and legalistic one. Educational practice would be impaired by the changes proposed because they would take valuable time away from the core work of teaching and learning.
 I therefore oppose the changes.
 
Ian Hamilton BA, Dip Ed, MA, Dip Th St, M Th St,  MACE.

